
 
 
 
Ref: YR10ProgressEvening/BTE/pl 
 
23rd October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 10 Progress Evening 
 

We would like to invite you to our Year 10 Progress Evening on Thursday 14th 
November between the hours of 4pm and 7pm.  During the evening, you will have the 
opportunity to speak to your child’s Progress Tutor and class teachers from across 
their curriculum areas, allowing you to understand how they are currently performing 
and how best we can work together to ensure they fulfil their full potential.  It is 
essential that we work together to support your child in achieving the very best they 
can in Year 10 and beyond.  
 
In addition to this, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s post-GCSE 
studies.  We will have colleges and further education providers on hand to offer advice 
about your child’s next steps, careers and supporting your child as they complete their 
GCSEs. 
 
Your attendance at this event would be most appreciated as parental engagement has 
a significant impact on your son/daughter’s achievement.  In order for you to get the 
most from the evening, please return the attached reply slip and select an hour you 
will be able to attend. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully   
 
Miss Bate                 

 
Progress Leader for Year 9, 10 and 11    
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

Reply Slip 
 
 

Year 10 Progress Evening – Thursday 14th November 2019 between 4pm-7pm 
(Please return to Form Tutor by Friday 8th November) 

 
 
Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………     
 
 
Form: ……………………….……….. 
 
 
Please select an hour: 
 
 

Available time slots Please select  a time slot 

4-5pm 
 

 

5-6pm 
 

 

6-7pm 
 

 

 
 
I/we will/will not be attending the Year 10 Progress’ Evening on Thursday 14th 
November. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………..…………………….……….. (Parent/Carer)  
 
 
Date: ………………………..……..…. 


